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Shannon Westerlund

From: Shannon Westerlund
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 12:39 PM
To: brian@septiccheck.com
Cc: Peter P. Gansen; Kimberly Burton
Subject: Denied Permit

App# 2019-004928 
 
Hi Brian, 
Your septic permit application for Michael & Barbara Ruzek was received on August 2nd. A septic design is needed to 
approve the permit. An email was sent on August 16, September 18, and September 30th requesting a septic design to 
complete the application. A design has not been received by our office; for this reason the permit is being denied and a 
full refund of $100 will be issued.  
 
Please resubmit your application and payment with all completed information at your convenience. 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at 218-927-7342. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Shannon Westerlund 
Aitkin County Planning & Zoning 
Environmental Services 
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100, Aitkin, MN 56431 
218-927-7342 
Fax: 218-927-4372 
www.co.aitkin.mn.us 
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